
Wednesday, September 6th 
 
PROJECT LIT 
Project LIT members:  Please get your signed bylaws to Mrs. Rosine as soon as 
possible. We will not be ordering a book for you without them. 
 
Clark has read over 5033 minutes in this year's Read-A-Thon!! We have three more 
days to log those minutes and get more sponsors. The Read-A-Thon ends at midnight 
on Friday. Prizes will be awarded on Monday.  Keep reading, Clark! 

 
SWING CHOIR 
Swing choir auditions start tomorrow morning, Sept. 7th, at 7:50 am in 
the choir room. Swing choir is open to any 6th-8th grade student interested in singing 
and dancing.  No preparation is needed for the audition, and students in band, rotation 
and peer mentoring are also encouraged to audition.  Please reach out to Mrs. Arroyo if 
you have any questions. 
 

PAWS FOR A CAUSE 

There will be a call-out meeting for any 5-8th grade student interested in joining Paws 
for a Cause this Friday morning at 8:15 in room 801.   
 

FRIENDSHIP CLUB 

Friendship Club is hosting a call-out meeting Friday, September 8th, at 8:00 a.m. in art 
room 611.  All grade levels are invited to attend.  If you have questions please see Mrs. 
Govert. 

 

  



PARENT INFORMATION: 
*************************************************************** 
 

IMPORTANT LIBRARY NEWS 
In the next few weeks, all middle school students will be provided with a Lake County 
Public Library digital access card.  This card allows students to access all of the public 
library's online resources, including databases, ebooks and digital magazines.  These 
free resources can be extremely helpful as your student completes school work, 
projects and research.  If you do not wish for your student to have this card, please feel 
free to return it to school or discard it when your student brings it home.   
 
 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  

Educational technology and its funding change daily.  To keep up with these changes 
and their accompanying expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van 
Til's Apples for the Students Program.  The program enables our school to earn 
computers and Ipads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, and science supplies, 
with choices from hundreds of other awards, too! And, they're all free! 
 
To earn these FREE awards, we simply have to collect as many register receipts as 
possible from September 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024.  Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & Van Til Food Market and save every receipt.  Send the 
receipts to school with your students as often as possible. The school will count the 
value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great educational awards that 
benefit your child. Thank you in advance for your participation! 

 
FINAL DAYS FOR CLARK SPIRITWEAR 
Back-to-school Clark spiritwear is on sale from August 8th-September 7th, 
Thursday.  All spiritwear is now 30% off and is only sold 

online:  https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access spiritwear information 
through Clark's website.  Make sure to check out the website for some awesome deals!  

   
EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of 
school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning and 
we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued support. 
 

http://click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com/?qs=2d759baa9df1175d32001dfe48d241abfda6764e441f01ffe6f56a6e45ca8e4d0afecbdf0823a9b80ee5f39ad1ffaf0b4bfad23faf093bdb

